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To:  Board of Parks and Recreation 

From:  Mark Heintz – Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:  April 27, 2022 

Re:  Asta Parking Agreement 

 

The Asta Parking agreement, dated April 19, 2022, is being proposed following the recommendation on a 

parking management solution at Centennial Park. This agreement is the culmination of suggestions from 

the Town’s subcommittee on Centennial Park operations which was made up of two Town Council 

members, two Park Board members, and staff.  

 

This agreement has also been reviewed by Town attorney Dave Westland and Park Board attorney Dave 

Wickland. Their suggested changes and edits have been incorporated into the agreement which is 

presented to you today for consideration.  

 

The Centennial Park subcommittee is recommending the approval of the agreement so final arrangements 

can be made for implementation of a parking management solution at Centennial Park.  

 

 


